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NEWS RELEASE 

 

Kinship Care Resource Center Closed for Facility Upgrades 

 

(Clayton County, GA)- The Kinship Care Resource Center, located at 849 Battle Creek Rd., 

Jonesboro, GA, will be closed to the public starting Mon., Feb. 24, 2025, until further notice. 

Interior upgrades, funded by the Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax (SPLOST), have 

already been completed, included renovated bathrooms, fresh paint, improved lighting, and new 

ceiling and wall finishes. The final phase of renovations will focus on the exterior, featuring a 

new canopy entrance and two Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant ramps to 

enhance accessibility. 

 

For more information about the SPLOST project, access www.claytonsplost.com. The Clayton 

County SPLOST helps move the county forward by funding capital improvements with 

infrastructure, public safety, buildings, technology, and overall quality of life. 

 

For more information about Clayton County Senior Services, access www.claytonseniors.com. 

 

Media representatives should contact the Office of Communications, Communications 

Administrator Valerie L. Fuller at 770.473.3834, or submit a media inquiry 

form: https://claytoncountyforms.claytoncountyga.gov/news-media-request/.  
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